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Dates for your diary: 

  
 Years 3, 4 and 5 

school reports go 

home—    Friday 20th 

March. (Year 6 and 4C 

reports will go out end of 

summer term).  

 Book Fair arriving—

Wednesday 25th March  

 Parent Consultation 

Evening— Thursday 

26th March  

 Water Aid non-

uniform—Friday 27th 

March (More infor-

mation to follow) 

 Year 3 Easter Produc-

tion—Friday 3rd April 

10.30 a.m. at St Cuth-

bert’s Church.  

 End of term—Friday 

3rd April (Back Tuesday 

21st April)  

 BANK HOLIDAY— 

school closed - Friday 

8th May  

 Year 6 Ks2 SATs 

week—week beginning 

11th May  

 Half term—Monday 

25th May—Friday 29th 

May (Back o school 

Monday 1st June) 
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FOTSA EASYFUNDRAISING MESSAGE 
Next time you are shopping online, first please go to: 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fotsa/ and help raise 

money for SMAB and Tottenhall Schools.  

SPORTS RELIEF WEEK 

We have had an amazing time at SMAB this week for Sports Re-

lief, helping raise money for such a great cause. We started off 

the week with a mile run and team games, then a panathlon 

event with 9 different fun activi-

ties and then we finished it off 

with a massive dodgeball tourna-

ment. Luckily, the weather held 

out for us so we could enjoy the 

activities outside. As you can see, 

all the children fully immersed 

themselves in the week and we 

had a great time. I would like to 

say a big thank you to all the  

children for participating and 

bringing in their donations. 

Thank you to all staff who 

helped supervise and joined in with the activities going on.  We 

are all already looking forward to the next one! 
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PUNCTUALITY AND ATTENDANCE TABLE 

Which class will win the trophies next week?   

 

CONGRATULATIONS to 6W who won both 

the punctuality trophy attendance trophy with 

an amazing 100%.  

EASTER RAFFLE  
The Easter raffle will be taking place on 

Thursday 2nd April. Tickets 

will be on sale shortly at 20 

pence per ticket. You can help 

by donating an Easter egg    

or two for the raffle. All              

donations will be greatly              

appreciated.  

                     

Thanking you in advance for your support.  

CLASS LATES ATTENDANCES % 

3S 8 86.21 

3T 7 92.14 

3M 6 88.21 

4I 4 95.17 

4C 9 95.19 

4H 9 94.29 

5A 5 99.26 

5E 8 97.24 

5L 5 97.41 

6B 8 97.92 

6O 6 92.17 

6W 2 100 

YEAR 3 EASTER PRODUCTION 
An important date for your diary. Children in Year 3 will be presenting their Easter 

Production on Friday 3rd April at 10.30 a.m. at St. Cuthbert’s Church on Wolves 

Lane.  All parents/carers, governors and friends from any year group are welcome to 

attend. We look forward to seeing you there.  

DEPARTMENT FOR EDUCATION CORONAVIRUS HELPLINE 

There is a new helpline to answer questions about COVID-19 related to education. Staff, parents and 

young people can contact the helpline as follows: Phone: 0800 046 8687  

Email: DfE.coronavirushelpline@education.gov.uk. Opening hours: 8am to 6pm (Monday to Friday) 
These are the current recommended guidelines to help prevent the spread of respiratory viruses:  

 

*washing your hands often - with soap and water, or use alcohol sanitiser if handwashing facilities are not 

available. This is particularly important after taking public transport 

*covering your cough or sneeze with a tissue, then throwing the tissue in a bin. See Catch it, 

Bin it, Kill it 

*people who feel unwell should stay at home and should not attend work or any education or 

childcare setting 

*pupils, students, staff and visitors should wash their hands:  

before leaving home on arrival at school after using the toilet after breaks and sporting activities before 

food preparation before eating any food, including snacks before leaving school 

*use an alcohol-based hand sanitiser that contains at least 60% alcohol if soap and water are not available 

*avoid touching your eyes, nose, and mouth with unwashed hands 

*avoid close contact with people who are unwell  

*clean and disinfect frequently touched objects and surfaces  

If you are worried about your symptoms or those of a child or colleague, please call NHS 111.Do 

not go directly to your GP or other healthcare environment see further information on the 

Public Health England Blog and the NHS UK website. 
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